
   

 
 AVAILABILITY OF MODIFIED TEXT 
 
 
 
 NOTICE IS HEREBY GIVEN that The California Board of Psychology has 

proposed modifications to the text of section(s) 1394, 1395, and 1395.1 in Title 16 Cal. 

Code Reg. which will be the subject of a regulatory hearing on April 8, 2020.  A copy of 

the modified text is enclosed.  Any person who wishes to comment on the proposed 

modifications, as well as the original proposed amendments (as the 15-day and 45-day 

comment periods are running concurrently), may do so by submitting written comments 

on or before April 7, 2020, to the following: 

 
   Jason Glasspiegel 
   California Board of Psychology 
   1625 N. Market Blvd, Suite N-215 
   Sacramento CA 95834 
   Phone: (916) 574-7137 
   Fax: (916) 574-8672 
   Jason.glasspiegel@dca.ca.gov  
 
Materials regarding this proposal can be found at: 
https://www.psychology.ca.gov/laws_regs/regulations.shtml 
 
 
DATED:  March 23, 2020 
 
 

              
       ____________________________ 
       Antonette Sorrick, Executive Officer 
       California Board of Psychology 
 


